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We absolutely oppose this plan!  WE paid for our well, not the state!  It is a breech of 

our rights...we are already subjected to escalating property taxes.  It would be 

impossible for our EFU property to be managed efficiently with increased costs or 

controlled water. This is simply NOT right! 


